
 

 

                  
Governing Board Regular Meeting-Study Session of July 22, 2020 

 
The Contra Costa Community College District (District) Governing Board conducted a remote 
regular meeting with closed session at 3:00 p.m., followed by its regular meeting/study session 
at 4:00 p.m. 
 
Distance Education 
The Governing Board heard a staff presentation on the District’s Distance Education efforts and 
the COVID-19 impacts on student enrollment.    
 
Leadership Change 
Governing Board member Vicki Gordon resigned her leadership role of Secretary. 
 
New Agreements Approved 
The Governing Board approved a number of agreements, including: 
 

• a new Contra Costa College (CCC) agreement with Infinity Martinez Consulting to 
provide social justice and leadership training; 

• a Diablo Valley College (DVC) renewal agreement for the Puente Project to increase 
student transfers to UCD;  

• a District Office renewal agreement with Contra Costa Economic Partnership to 
provide support services to accomplish Strong Workforce Program goals regarding 
work-based learning employment outcomes; and 

• a Los Medanos College renewal agreement with STS Academy to recruit, hire and 
track students who will tutor math and science to high school students as part of an 
afterschool program. 

  
District Five-Year Capital Outlay Plan 
Staff presented the District’s Five-Year Capital Outlay Plan and received Governing Board 
approval.  
 
The meeting was adjourned in memory of Devon Willis, DVC student, Judy Sunayama Foster, 
retired DVC business professor, and John Allen, retired CCC culinary professor. 
 

THE NEXT REGULAR MEETING OF THE GOVERNING BOARD 
WILL BE HELD ON AUGUST 26, 2020, AT 6:00 P.M.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

•  
 

Rebecca Barrett, President (Ward 3) • Andy Li, Vice President (Ward 4) • Vicki Gordon (Ward 2) • John 
E. Márquez, (Ward 1) • Greg Enholm (Ward 5) • Mansu Kim, Student Trustee 
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